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TO: Local District Commissioners, Medicaid Directors  
 
FROM: Betty Rice, Director  
 Division of Consumer and Local District Relations  
 
SUBJECT: Long Term Care Point of Entry Now On Line 
 
EFFECTIVE DATE: Immediately 
 
CONTACT PERSON: Charlotte Mason at (518) 474-5271 
 
 
The Department of Health, in cooperation with the NY State Office for the 
Aging (NYSOFA), requested comment (RFI) on the design of a point of entry 
model for the New York State long term care system—a major recommendation of 
the Governor's Workgroup on Health Care Reform.  Many of you took the time to 
share your thoughts and concerns with us.  We appreciate your contribution 
and want to let you know that you can now access the RFI and a summary of the 
127 responses on the DOH website noted below.  The Department and NYSOFA are 
working together to identify next steps and look forward to collaborating 
with you as we move forward with this project. 
 
http://www.health.state.ny.us
(Click Health Care Reform Working Group Tab) 
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